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The Committee on Membership Meetings decided to cover a single topic at both Membership Meetings at the 2008 Annual Conference. The Topic will be “ALA E-Participation: Challenges and Opportunities.” The primary speaker at both meetings will be Janet Swann Hill, Chair of the Task Force on E-Member Participation. We may also contact the ACRL group that is discussing virtual meetings.

Consideration of resolutions will start half-way through each 1 ½-hour meeting. “Talk with the Leaders” will take up any remaining time.

The committee is planning to blog the session and is working with ALA staffer John Chrastka to see about providing a podcast.

Thanks to John Chrastka, Stephanie Hoerner, and Lois Ann Gregory-Wood, at last annual we have wonderful publicity. We continue to try to think of additional ways to publicize the meetings. We hope to use ALA Direct for publicity, ALA101 for NMRT, Council orientation sessions, the American Libraries conference preview issue, and the badge enclosure pamphlet in addition to our current publicity efforts.
Larry Romans, Chair

